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Ohio Power Siting Board
180 E. Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215
Case: 21-0164-EL-BGN

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

I support the Harvey Solar Project located in Hartford Township, Licking County,
Ohio. The project is being developed by Open Road Renewables which is a
company that has been developing solar projects in Ohio for 6 years and has a
great record with doing things the right way and collaborating with the community.

The Harvey Solar project has made commitments to input over $3 million in
voluntary payments into the Licking County community. The project will also
provide over $1.4 million annually to the Northridge Local School District over the
life of the project, and the project has committed to planting over 70% of the
project in pollinator habitat.

With the additional resources and jobs that are part of this new development,
Harvey Solar will add value to our community. The Harvey Solar Project is good
for Hartford Township, Licking County, and good for Ohio, and therefore I urge
you to vote in favor of this solar project. ,

Thank you,

Name K‘M LET <
Address _ 04Y rloZTH ST nL
Phone 40~ 405 - 474

Email _ ryonceige-83 @g Mel-Com
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